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AGENDA TITLE: Shoreline-Lake Forest Park Arts Council Update 
DEPARTMENT: Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services 
PRESENTED BY: Lynn M. Cheeney, Recreation Superintendent 
ACTION:     ____ Ordinance     ____ Resolution     ____ Motion                   

___X_ Discussion    ____ Public Hearing 
 

 
 
PROBLEM/ISSUE STATEMENT: 
Since 1996, the City has entered into annual one-year contracts with the Shoreline-Lake 
Forest Park Arts Council (Arts Council) to provide educational and cultural services to 
the citizens of Shoreline.  The current contract with the Arts Council expires December 
31, 2012.  Tonight, Arts Council Executive Director Fred Wong and President Robert 
Pfeiffer will present highlights of the Arts Council’s goals, services and programs that 
are provided for the benefit of Shoreline citizens.     
 
BACKGROUND: 
The City’s first contract with the Arts Council was created in 1996, and since that date, 
they have provided many arts-related events and activities, including Swingin’ Summer 
Eve, Concerts in the Park, the Shoreline Arts Festival, Artist in Residence and most 
recently, the gallery at City Hall.    In 2011, in addition to these annual events, the Arts 
Council provided support to the Arts in Cultural Program, The North City Jazz Walk, 
August Arts Camp and Jazz Camp.  Participants in the Jazz Camp then performed at 
the Jazz Walk in August.  It was estimated that over 15,000 people participated in all of 
the Arts Council’s events in 2011.   
 
In October 2011, Nancy Frey, who had been the Executive Director of the Arts Council 
for approximately five years, resigned from this position.  After a short search, current 
Executive Director Fred Wong was hired in November as the 3rd Executive Director of 
the organization.  Fred was a long time arts specialist with the City of Lynnwood prior to 
joining the Arts Council.  
 
Each quarter, the Arts Council submits a report that provides their activities, programs 
and attendance information for the past three months.  Attached to this staff report is the 
quarterly report for the 1st quarter of 2012.   
 
RESOURCE/FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
There is currently $60,000 allocated for the Arts Council in the Parks, Recreation and 
Cultural Services Department 2012 budget.  This is the same funding amount that the 
Arts Council received in 2011. 
 



 

   

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
This presentation is for informational purposes only; no Council action is required. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
1st Quarter 2012 Arts Council Report 
 
Approved By: City Manager JU City Attorney_____ 
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